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New comments have been received for application WSCC/030/21 from Charlie Wright.

Comments:
Dear Sir or Madam

I wish to object in the strongest possible way to the proposed development in the Pallinghurst woods, the woods
are a quiet , peaceful place where myself, my family and many local people enjoy walking on the public rights
of way through the woods.  This was particularly true during the pandemic where the ability to walk somewhere
peaceful and local certainly helped my mental health, as I'm sure it did for many others who enjoy the woods.
Any kind of industrial development in these woods will ruin the peace and tranquillity that exists there,
Machinery, from generators to lorries and everything in between will make an unacceptable amount of noise in
a greenfield designated area.

In addition I have severe concerns about the mixing of walkers, dogs, cyclists, horses and HGV's in the woods,
tipper lorry drivers not renowned for their slow driving, and if this development is allowed to progress, I feel it
is only a matter of time before a serious accident occurs in the woods or surrounding roads.

Finally, the residents of the villages bordering the woods are being asked to shoulder the burden of all the extra
noise, dust, danger and loss of amenities in exchange for absolutely no benefit  to the local community.

Yours Faithfully
Charlie Wright




